
Children's Long Term Support (CLTS) 
Language Access Concern Sharing Form 

 

Have a concern about language access in the Children’s Long Term Support program?  Please fill out the 
following information, and send to Provider Network Specialist at hazlewood.ross@danecounty.gov   
The Provider Network Specialist will respond within two business days. 

 

Name of person sharing concern:   

 

Email:   

 

Phone Number:   

 

Agency involved in concern:  

 

 

Agency staff contact (name, email, phone):   

 

 
Summary of Concern:   
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